
Anti-Bullying Week 
 

This week, we have celebrated Anti-Bullying Week in many different ways. 
The theme was ‘Choose Respect’ and the children really embraced this. The 
children came together to talk about bullying and mental health and 
well-being in school and what they learn about it and we put this into a 
video to be shared on our website. 
 
We began with a whole school assembly run by our Y6 Mental Health and 
Well-Being Ambassadors. 
 

 
 

Each class had activities to complete. These were in line with our PSHE 
curriculum and some were creative and discussion based. Some classes 
designed super heroes and thought about the super powers they would need 
to help stop bullying.  
 

   
 

 
 

Others made an acrostic poem using the word RESPECT. They thought 
about what respect is and why it is important to treat people respectfully.  
 



    
 
The older children were learning about cyber bullying. We discussed how to 
identify that it is happening and what to do about it. We also looked at 
how we can keep ourselves safe when using the internet and social media. 
We discussed consent and what it means. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our youngest children made Handprint Hearts of Kindness and thought 
about kind words and acts that they could share with others.  
 

   
 
 


